
 

 

 

ST. ALLEN PARISH COUNCIL 
stallenpc@btinternet.com 

 
Chairman:                                                                          Clerk: 
Cllr. J. McCulloch  JP                                                          Miss J. Ritchie 
                                                                                            Tel: 01872 552757 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

I hereby give notice that a MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL will be held in 
ST. ALLEN CHURCH on MONDAY 17th FEBRUARY 2020 at 7.30 p.m. 
 

AGENDA 
  

  1)     Chairman’s Announcements; 
  2)     Suggestions from Members of the Public (this item will last no longer than    
          ten minutes); 
  3)     Apologies of absence; 
  4)     Approval of the Minutes of the meeting held on 20th January 2020; 
  5)     Matters Arising from the Minutes; 
  6)     Cornwall Council Matters; 
  7)     Police Matters; 
  8)     Planning; 
  9)     A30 Chiverton- Carland updates; 
 10)    Playing Field matters to consider and action: 
          (i)    Information received from ROSPA regarding Play Safety Inspections;  
 11)    Any matters to report concerning rights of way/paths/stiles/maintenance;  
 12)    Information from Councillor Wilson regarding Woodland Trust tree grants;  
 13)    Correspondence: 
           (i)   Notice of Order from The Planning Inspectorate regarding Upgrade of 
                 Footpath to restricted Byway together with the Addition of Restricted  
                 Byways at Zelah in the Parish of St Allen, Modification Order 2017; 
           (ii)  Letter from Kenwyn with St Allen Parochial Church Council regarding  
                 Hall Rent; 
           (iii) Code of Conduct Training (Cornwall Council);  
           (iv) Correspondence regarding Planning Application PA19/10590 
                 (renovation of Mission Hall, Zelah) – for information only;   
 14)    Finance, Spending, Accounts and current month’s payments; 
 15)    Items for Next Agenda; 
 16)    Date of next meeting. 
 

Clerk to the Parish Council 
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